The Burroughs Hendon London NW4 4BT Telephone 01-202 6545

our reference

Our reference

Date 28th Nov.

Dear Friends

You have been in receipt of Breaking Chains as part of our policy. of international co-operation on the issue of fertility and we would like to ensure that our lists are kept up to date. I would therefore be grateful if you could confirm that our information is being received satisfactorily on a regular basis or of any address changes that would be advisable. If we do not hear anything from you we will assume there is something wrong with our communications pattern and will make further investigation.

You may be interested to note that the latest figures released only yesterday show that the number of Italian women travelling to Britain for abortions has drastically diminished in the last quarter. The figures are

1976 total	1977 total	1st 3 months	2nd three month	3rd three months
7881	7849	1723	1375	479.

These strongly indicate that the new law in Italy is beginning to operate more efficiently.

Yours sincerely,

Colin Francome

Senior Lecturer in Sociology